NORTH MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

November 30, 2016
MINUTES
The North Middle Site Based Council met on November 30, 2016.
In attendance: Jeff Lowman, Connie Abell, Neal Gibbs, Lisa Storey, Amber Galland, and Trish Morton.

Recorder of minutes: Michelle Reynolds

Meeting started at 3:15 PM.

Opening Business

Agenda Approval- Connie Abell made a motion to approve the agenda and Trish Morton seconded.
Minutes Approval- Connie Abell made a motion to approve the October minutes and Trish Morton seconded.
Guests- Jon Thomas from Central Office.
Student Achievement
The Winter MAP window will open soon for the county.  We will start in January.
Videography STLP team qualified for State.  

Every student who scored a distinguished in KPrep in the Spring 2016 has their name and handprint on the wall in the great hall. 

I’m a Big Deal nominations are being made by the staff.  Students who are exemplary will receive a certificate and North shirt.  
Student survey was given last week.

All 8th graders will go to EC3 on 12/1/2016.

Budget
Monthly Financial Reports were discussed. Connie Abell made a motion to approve the Monthly Financial Reports and Trish Morton seconded.
ESS Budget was presented.  Connie Abell made a motion to approve the ESS Budget and Trish Morton seconded.
Committee Reports
7th Grade Math, Special Ed, Faculty Meeting, and Discipline Report were presented.
Program Review
Updates – None at this time
Planning
Section 7 Money – Handicap parking in the back of the building is now available during ballgames.  A request has been presented for the scoreboards in the gym to be lowered so they can be seen from the bleachers.  
CSIP – Mr. Lowman presented and discussed the CSIP and the changes.  Connie Abell made a motion to approve the CSIP and Trish Morton seconded.  
Mascot Update – A proposal is being presented to change the mascot from Spartans to Trojans at the December board meeting.  This decision is a Board of Education decision.  A survey was available online for the students, staff, community members, and faculty.  The results were 51.9% in favor of changing from Spartans to Trojans.  
New Business
SBDM Member Requirements – paperwork was turned in that all members went to training.
Connie Abell made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:55 PM and Trish Morton seconded.
The next SBDM meeting is December 15, 2016 at 3:15 PM.
